
From: Deborah Durgin <Deborah.Durgin@mind-technology.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 4:01 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DW 20-117 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
As a taxpayer and home owner in the town of Hampstead, NH the new proposed water rates are 
ridiculous. 
We cannot afford this type of increase.  Please do not allow this rate increase to be applied to the fine 
residents of Hampstead. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Deborah Durgin 
71-2 Norfolk Street 
Hampstead, NH 03841 
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